NATIVITY7 MARY

CATHOLIC CHURCH & SCHOOL

Fundraiser Event Donation Policy (includes donations of “buy in parties”)

Buy In Party Process and Policy:

“Buy in Parties” are events that are sponsored by Third Parties. These events could be held on
Parish property or somewhere else.

The “Buy in Parties” aka Donors will need to be informed this type of donation is not a parish
sponsored event. The following language can be used to explain this to the donor(s): All“Buy In
Parties” are events that are sponsored by Third Parties and not Church of Nativity of Mary,
Bloomington Catholic School and/or the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis. The following

disclaimer must also be provided to donors of third party sponsored events to be used as auction
items.

Thank you for your generous donation of a third party sponsored event. Your sponsored
event is nota Church of the Nativity of Mary, Bloomington sponsored event. The

responsibility to the event and any resulting claims of loss, damage or negligence from the
event remain with the donors/sponsors of the event.

AlL“Buy in Parties” that may require the use of Church of the Nativity of Mary, Bloomington (church
or school buildings, parking lot, etc.) physical property must have a signed Facilities Use
Agreement for Liability coverage requirements. Or, the Third Party facility user may purchase

Special Events Coverage insurance for $110 per event. See the Director of Parish Operations for an
application.

Required Disclaimer for Auction Items (goods or services):
The following disclaimer is required for donations of auction items, including goods and services.

All events are non-parish sponsored events. All goods and services have been donated by
third parties. Bidders acknowledge, when making a bid, Church of the Nativity of Mary,
Bloomington Catholic School and the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis bear no
responsibility or liability for donated goods, services, performance or non-performance of
services. Additionally, by placing your bid, the bidder understands and acknowledges that
Church of the Nativity of Mary, Bloomington Catholic School and the Archdiocese of St. Paul
and Minneapolis are not responsible for any claims of loss, damage or negligence
connected with the donated goods or services.
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